
Fauntleroy Community Association 
December 9, 2024 

Dear Neighbors, 
Make Your Voice Heard: Protect Fauntleroy from the One Seattle Plan 

The proposed changes under the One Seattle Plan could fundamentally alter the unique character of 
Fauntleroy—the community we all love and call home. These changes, including increased building heights and 
reduced protections for green spaces, threaten to transform our neighborhood in ways that could lead to 
overcrowding, loss of green areas, and diminished livability. 

We need your help to make sure our voices are heard by December 20, 2024! 

What Can You Do? We need at least 1,000 residents of Fauntleroy to take action by sending letters to the 
Seattle City Council, Mayor Bruce Harrell, and the One Seattle Plan team. Together, we can express our 
dissatisfaction and demand thoughtful development that preserves the character and livability of Fauntleroy. 

How to Take Action: 

1. Write to the Seattle City Council: Share your concerns and request that they oppose the One Seattle 
Plan in Fauntleroy. 

2. Contact Mayor Bruce Harrell: Let him know how the proposed changes would harm our 
neighborhood. 

3. Comment on the One Seattle Plan Website: Use the interactive map to voice your opposition to the 
zoning changes in Fauntleroy. 

We’ve made it easy for you! This flyer includes: 

● Mocked-Up Letters: Templates you can personalize and send to the City Council and the Mayor. 

● Electronic copies available. Go to:  www.Fauntleroy.net/one-seattle-plan 
Letter 1 (docx) or (pdf)  Letter 2 (docx) or (pdf) 

 
● Suggested Website Messages: Quick, impactful comments to leave on the One Seattle Plan’s 

interactive map. 

Why Your Voice Matters: If only 100 people speak up, we may not be able to make a meaningful impact. But if 
1,000 residents of Fauntleroy come together to express our dissatisfaction, we can send a powerful message to 
Councilmember Roba Saka, Mayor Bruce Harrell, and the One Seattle Plan team. 

https://www.fauntleroy.net/one-seattle-plan
https://www.fauntleroy.net/assets/documents/posts/2024-12-10-OSP-letter-1-rev2.docx
https://www.fauntleroy.net/assets/documents/posts/2024-12-10-OSP-letter-1-rev2.pdf
https://www.fauntleroy.net/assets/documents/posts/2024-12-10-OSP-letter-2-rev.docx
https://www.fauntleroy.net/assets/documents/posts/2024-12-10-OSP-letter-2-rev.pdf


This is a numbers game—every voice counts. Please take 5 minutes to write in 
and protect the future of our neighborhood by December 20, 2024. 

Together, we can make a difference. Let’s ensure Fauntleroy remains a vibrant, 
livable community for generations to come. 

Thank you for taking action! 

The Fauntleroy Community Association 

Resources 
Elected Leaders 

District 1 Councilmember Rob Saka 
rob.saka@seattle.gov | (206) 684-8801 

Mayor Bruce Harrell 
bruce.harrell@seattle.gov | (206) 684-4000 
https://seattlegov.powerappsportals.us/contact-mayor/ 

One Seattle Plan 
https://one-seattle-plan-zoning-implementation-seattlecitygis.hub.arcgis.com/pages/zoning-map 

Michael Hubner, One Seattle Plan Long Range Project Manager 
michael.hubner@seattle.gov 

Brennan Staley, Strategic Advisor, City of Seattle 
brennon.staley@seattle.gov 

Seattle City Council Land Use Committee 

Chair - Tammy Morales 
tammy.morales@seattle.gov | (206) 684-8802 

Vice Chair - Daniel Strauss 
dan.strauss@seattle.gov | (206) 684-8806 

Member - Cathy Moore 
cathy.moore@seattle.gov | (206) 684-8805 

Member - Maritza Rivera 
maritza.rivera@seattle.gov | (206) 684-8804 

Member - Alexis Mercedes Rinck 
New Councilmember, replacing Tanya Woo 
alexismercedes.rinck@seattle.gov | (206) 684-8808 
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